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OlgaM. - - '
Brehmer, 72

Services for Olga
Magdalene Brehmer, former
owner-operator of the Savior
Hotel Coffee Shop in Harlan,
were held Tuesday afternoon at
Pauley Funeral Home, Harlan,
with burial in the Atlantic
Cemetery.

Mrs. Brehmer purchased
the business in 1956 and
operated the coffee shop until
1974, when she sold the business

to the late John Sawin. Mrs.
Brelimer continued to work at
the business until retiring last
fall.

She is survived by one son,
Burdette of Atlantic; three
grandchildren; two great-
grandchildren; four brothers -
Arthur Jensen of Harlan, Erny
Jensen of Phoenix, Ariz., and ,
Harry and Folmer Jensen, both
of Kimballton; and one sister,
May me (Mrs. Eldon) Kay of
Atlantic.


